
Friday Announcements

October 28, 2022



This Weeks Character 
Counts Winners Are:
• 1st Grade: Emran from Mrs. Steffens and Everly 

from Ms. Drobot

• 2nd Grade: Menab from Mrs. Azama and Kamlla 
from Mrs. Decamy

• 3rd Grade: Auaric from Ms. Rogers and Samuel from 
Mrs. Headley

• 4th Grade: Medina from Mrs. Gardner and Gurveer 
from Mrs. Gardner

• 5th Grade: Carson from Mr. Allen

• 7th Grade: Rahman from Mrs. Nijjar



Congratulations to last 
week's Spirit Wear Winners

Mrs. Debus – 1st Grade

Mrs. Headley – 3rd Grade

Mrs. Little – 4th Grade

Mrs. DeCoite – 5th Grade

Ms. Martin – 6th Grade

Mr. Jennings – 7th Grade

Mr. Stiles – 8th Grade

Our Next Themed Spirit Day is 
Monday October 31st - Wear a 
Costume or Orange & Black



Our Halloween Monster 
Mash Dance is Today

-Thank You to everyone that purchased a ticket. 
We are excited to see you there!

-Remember....Costumes are optional, but 
encouraged!

-Please make sure your parents know that they 
must be there at the end of the dance to pick you 
up. You were all given a paper that had the 
number of your wristband on it..that should be 
given to your parent.

3rd-5th Grade – 3:30-5:00 

Middle School – 5:30-7:30

Snack Bar will be open!



Art Freiler’s

Join
Hey Freiler Stars!

Book Club will meet next week on 

Tuesday from 3:00 – 4:00 in Room 12.

Make sure to have a signed permission 

slip if this will be your first meeting.

Students who already attended do not 

need a permission slip!

Art Freiler’s Books, Friends, and Fun CLUB 
will meet in Room 12 on the following 
Tuesday afternoons from 3-4 PM: 
November 1, December 6, January 3, 
February 7, March 7, April 4, and May 2.

Please bring your 
favorite book and be 
prepared to tell us about 
it. Share your favorite 
characters as well.



Halloween Parade will be on Monday 10/31

Parents can come watch the parade this year!

Parade will start at 8:30

Costumes must still follow school Dress Code. Please see Mr. Theall 
or Mrs. Jacobs with any questions

Have a great time!



Thank You

I wanted to say Thank You and Goodbye as Leadership teacher 
this year.

Mrs. Donovan will be coming back Monday 10/31. All Leadership 
and ASB questions should be sent to adonovan@tusd.net

It has been fun and I have enjoyed my time in the class.

I will see you around campus!! :-) :-)

Ms. Guitron



Another HUGE Thank You

To all of the families that came to parent-teacher 
conferences this week!

Your support makes the world of difference!



✰That is all for this week stars✰

Have a wonderful weekend!


